February 8, 2018
To Chair Williamson and members of the House Rules Committee:

| am an Oregonian who cares deeply that money equalling speech means that someone or
some organization with big money can scream louder than the average citizen, and thus
effectively shut down our voices.

| am writing in support of HB 4076 because until we fix the bigger problem, this is one way to
amplify 'voices' of people like myself.

| am grateful that Representative Rayfield and his colleagues are working so hard to tackle this
huge issue as creatively as the climate allows.

My name is Lisa Sobomehin, formally from zip code 97213 and recently moved to zip code
97056.



